
From: Louise Acors>  
Sent: 19 April 2021 16:23 
To: DC Support <DC.Support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to 21/00922/OUT 

Dear Sir/Madam 
I write with regard to the above planning application reference 21/00922/OUT to register my 
objection. 
There are several reasons for my objection; 

• I can see no demonstrable need for affordable housing within the Bourton's community. 
• The proposed development is contrary to the Cherwell local plan 
• The new development will significantly increase traffic on narrow lanes 
• Access to the site is via School Lane which is not suitable for any additional traffic 
• Insufficient parking, cars will have to be parked along local lanes. 
• No public transport link to the village, the local service does not provide suitable access for 

the proposed affordable housing. 

Thank you for taking my views into account. 
Best wishes 
Louise Acors 
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